
From: Lucinda Morphett
Sent: 24/02/2025 2:02:01 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: 2025/0132

Hello
I wish to object to the McDonalds, I live down the road at Lodge street. It can quite noisy at
night and this will increase noise at night that can travel to the residential area.
I also think the traffic on Roseberry street is already at capacity with the Woolworths and Aldi,
any more traffic on Roseberry street will mean that it is permanently congested.
There are also children walking to and from school in that area so traffic outcomes cannot be
ignored. Safety of school pedestrian traffic is imperative.
Very disappointing proposal.
Kind regards
Lucinda Morphett
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